
September 2021 SCC Minutes 
 
Attending:   Roxanne, Melissa, Rachel, Craig, Kristi, Liz 
 
We have new parent members to welcome to SCC, Violeta Morales, Melody Behunin and Whitney 
Unga!   
 
Went over HB58.  
Brought up possibility of having a trunk or treat in the parking lot of Newman.  We talked about what 
day would be best to have it. Ms. Gardiner mentioned that Thursday would be a good possibility since 
that was the night of the week that Family Night was normally held on. Our options would be Thursday 
or Friday. Talked about having Annabelle create a sign-up for 25 cars that way we can space them out.  
 
 
We adjourned until the October meeting.  


